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Forrestville Valley Unit School District #221 does not discriminate on the basis of age, race, 
color, religion, sex, or national origin and prohibits sex discrimination in any education 

program or activity that it operates, as required by Title IX and its regulations including in 
employment. Inquiries about Title IX may be referred to the District's Title IX Coordinator, the 

U.S. Dept. of Education's Office for Civil Rights, or both. The District's Title IX Coordinator is 
Travis Heinz,  P.O. Box #665, Forreston, IL 61030, theinz@fvdistrict221.org, (815) 938-2175. 

The District's nondiscrimination policy and grievance procedures can be located on the district 
website, www.fvdistrict221.org. To report information about conduct that may constitute sex 

discrimination or make a complaint of sex discrimination under Title IX, please contact Mr. 
Travis Heinz.  

FV District Non-Discrimination Coordinator and Compliance Managers: 

Coordinator:   

Travis Heinz 
theinz@fvdistrict221.org; (815) 938-2175 

Managers:  

Heather Politsch  
 hpolitsch@fvdistrict221.org; (815) 362-2279 

and 

Kyle Zick 
kzick@fvdistrict221.org; (815) 938-2175 




